

October 18, 2020

Hello everyone, my name is James K. and I am an addict and our Area Treasurer. I am happy to be part of our first ever Zoom business meeting, thanks again to Covid19 and I wish everyone good health and continued recovery in Narcotics Anonymous. Since my last report to Area we have paid the P.O. Box for the year at a cost of \$241.82 because it expired during the covid19 experience. Our monthly budget is \$2,816 and our bank balance is \$4,715.17 as of today's date Oct.18,2020.

Thank you for allowing me to be of service, an addict named James K.